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DOLE LAUDS ARRIVAL OF TRANS UNION DIVISION;
WILL LOCATE IN WICHITA

Washington, D.C. -- Senator Bob Dole (R-Ks) today announced
that the Trans Union Credit Information Company has selected
Wichita as a future site for a credit bureau division.

"The WI/SE Partnership for Growth deserves credit for
pursuing this important economic addition to its community," said
Dole. "With an effort such as this Kansas' attractive business
climate will no longer be the nation's best kept secret."

This division, the National Consumer Disclosure Division,
will process all consumer inquiries for the credit bureaus
affiliated with Trans Union. The new division will employ 125
people and is expected to open in 1990.

Trans Union, headquartered in Chicago, Illinois, is a
national credit bureau with 1500 employees. The Marmon Group is
composed of over 60 companies with combines revenues of $3.2
billion.

In a letter to Mr. Allen Flitcraft, CEO of Trans Union Credit
Information Company, Senator Dole promoted Wichita as an
attractive site for the division.

"Wichita offers the most sophisticated telecommunications
services available at lower costs than in most metropolitan
areas," said Dole. "Qualified personnel resources are readily
available at rates which are competitive with every section of
the country."





